
Mr. Li · f Peter.·on 
Chairman of the Parish Council 
HOl' Re urrection Armenlan Church 
909 Mlchlgan A•enue 
South Mllwauke• 53172 

Dear Hr. Peterson: 

January 17, 1986 

You and the arish council of the Holy Resurrectior Armenian 
Churc of South Milwaukee, to~ether with the Greenfield and Raclne 
parishes should be commended for organizing and supervi:::ing the 
children's Christmas party. Through your combined efforts you 
were able to have an excellent turnout. 

Fr. Varoujan KabaradJ ·an. Chairman of the Midt-;estern area 
parishes, and the emb r pastors de erve a special appr elation 
for their participation and support. Kindly convey our thanks 
to all of then. 

t·~ay the Lord bless you all with His love and wisdorr • 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Pri1:1ate 


